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Chair Senator Dembrow and Committee members,

I find it so egregious, that a proven safe technology as fracking, which has existed since the
60's, which has stabilized natural gas prices in this Nation, that legislators would intentionally
block Oregon out of economic growth.. is just beyond imagination.

Do not let this asinine HB 2711A out of committee!

Bob Sowdon
Cottage Grove
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